
Campus Heating Update 
Monday, October 3, 2022 

The Campus Community, 
  
As we approach cooler weather, I am providing a quick update of our campus-wide 
heating season preparation. 
  
Our team of Engineers and technicians will begin to stage off our air conditioning 
equipment during the week of October 10th. 
  
October weather can vary with unseasonably warm and cool days. As such, we look at 
the 10-day forecast and determine the best time to transition from cooling to heating. 
Once the HVAC system has transitioned to heating, there will not be any cooling until 
next spring. 
  
The forecast for the next few days will be unseasonably cool and cloudy, but with 
temperatures reaching the 70’s by Thursday and Friday. On Monday, October 10th, our 
teams will begin equipment transition and a week of busy preparation to be on schedule 
to supply heat to the campus by October 15th 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Ed Rios 
Vice President For Finance and Administration 
Chief Financial Officer and Chief Facilities Officer 
Kingsborough Community College 
2001 Oriental Boulevard 
Brooklyn, NY 11235 
718-368-5028 
 


